
 

 

 
 
 
 

To the 
-  Organising Committee 
- Chief of Competition  

of the 2016 Alpine JWSC Sochi (RUS) 
 
 
 
 
Oberhofen,8

th
 March 2016 

INTERNATIONAL SKI FEDERATION 

Blochstrasse 2 

3653 Oberhofen/Thunersee 

Switzerland  

Tel +41 33 244 61 61 

Fax +41 33 244 61 71  

 

 
 
 
 
Sochi 2016 – Thank you 
 
 
Dear Organising Committee, 
Dear Chief of Competition, 
 
On behalf of the International Ski Federation, may we express sincerest thanks to you for 
your contribution to the successful organisation of the FIS Alpine Junior World Ski 
Championships in Sochi (RUS).  
 
We realise that these were especially challenging Championships, with the warm 
temperatures and its effect on the snow, but thanks to great work by the Sochi 2016 
Organising Committee and their volunteers working alongside the FIS Juries and Officials 
the competitions could all be carried out. 
 
Your expertise and dedication was much needed and appreciated and the great efforts of 
the Organisers was also recognised and there has been much positive feedback about 
the FIS competitions in Sochi from many National Ski Associations. 
 
Thank you once again for your committed engagement for FIS and the successful FIS 
Alpine Junior World Ski Championships, Sochi 2016. 
 
 
With kindest regards, 
 
INTERNATIONAL SKI FEDERATION 
 
 
 
 
 
Gian Franco Kasper Sarah Lewis 
President Secretary General 
 
 
 


